website and to access the Enrolment Informatlon link on the Home Paqe.

Families are invited to fill-in and return the Enrolment form with copies of relevant st
documents - originals must be sighted by the school office after the COVID19 restrictions
have been eased.

In the near future we will be launching a virtual school tour to provide you with a deeper T
insight into and an understanding of our unique contemporary learning culture, based on
the Cultures of Thinking through a Christian perspective.

Families will also have the option to arrange for a school tour and to attend a re-scheduled
Enrolment Information Night once COVID19 restrictions have been eased.

COVID19 provides prospective families with a timely opportunity for you to access our
Home Learning Portal where you will be able to gain an insight into our arrangements in the

provision of rich learning opportunities to support Remote Schooling at home.

When the Enrolment Form is returned to the school office, new families will be contacted
for an online interview at a mutually convenient time (via zoom, facetime etc.,). The first
part of the chat will allow parents to articulate their reasons for choosing to educate their
child in a Catholic school. This will then conclude the enrolment process.

NB: Baptised Catholic children and children from Catholic families residing in the Doreen
catchment area will be automatically accepted but an interview is still required. Families
from other faith denominations will be notified at the conclusion of their interview.



